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Pre-Qualifications 

Pre-Qualification packages were requested from contractors interested in bidding on the Center Hill Church 
Line Upgrade and the North Loop Phase 1 Line Upgrade. Packages were received from: Anderson Grading, 
Legacy Water Group, Ronny Jones Enterprises, Mid-South Builders, Fortis Engineering and Reynolds 
Contractors. Fortis Engineering failed to complete the last project we had with them on time and we received a 
number of complaints concerning the dress up and way the project was handled so they should be 
disqualified. Reynolds won the bid to install a new line and pump station for the City of Loganville that 
connects with our line on Tom Brewer for a second connection point. Even though this project was for the City 
of Loganville we received a number of complaints concerning dress ups and the project has not been completed 
in the time set out in the contract. The project is still not complete. 

Our recommendation is to approve Anderson Grading, Legacy Water Group, Ronny Jones Enterprises and Mid­
South Builders as approved contractors to bid on the projects. 

Morris Jordan 
Director 
Walton County Water 
770 466 4887 
morris. jordan@co. walton. ga. us 
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